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Press Release 
 

September 23, 2020   

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE   

 

NORSTATE WELCOMES NEW BRANCH MANAGER IN VAN BUREN 
 

VAN BUREN – Nancy Marquis Cyr, Executive Vice President and Chief Operations Officer at NorState 

Federal Credit Union is pleased to announce the addition of Brittany Dubois, Branch Manager for their Van 

Buren location. 

Dubois grew up in Fort Kent, Maine where she attended local 

schools and graduated from Fort Kent Community High School in 

2009 and attended the University of Maine at Fort Kent. 

Dubois is the daughter of Brian and Lisa Dubois of Fort Kent. She 

lives in Madawaska with her three dogs and cat. 

Dubois looks forward to meeting and working with Van Buren 

members and staff. “The opportunity to meet our members and help 

someone succeed financially is my 

goal” stated Dubois. 

Dubois enjoys traveling, reading, 

spending time with her boyfriend 

and families. 

For more information about 

joining a not-for-profit 

cooperative, visit any NorState 

FCU location or apply for 

membership online at 

www.norstatefcu.org 

 

-NorState photo (attached) 
Brittany Dubois, 

Branch Manager, Van Buren 

“Brittany has a great 

disposition to help our 

members financial needs 

and has a great ‘team 

spirited’ staff that works 

hard for our members. Her 

roots and interests are 

local. She is a welcomed 

asset to our branch 

services team.” 

Nancy Cyr, Executive V.P. 


